
CB-42 Status Update 

 

On November 4, 2019, the Howard County Council passed CB-42, which adjusts the 
school surcharge applied to new development to fund the impacts of increased 
enrollment capacity needs. 

Thank you to all PTA families that have advocated toward educational improvements. 
We extend thanks to the state delegation and council members who made this possible. 

PTACHC delegates and presidents who watched the proceedings live with the state 
delegation during the PTA Council meeting, recognize this as an incremental 
improvement and look forward to working with legislators on additional refinements to 
ensure the best educational experience for our children. 
 


